
Oakland Mills Education Committee Report 

September 8, 2015 

 

Results of tonight's meeting will be reported next month, unless an urgent item needing 

immediate attention comes up. 

 

Town Hall Response Discussion: We talked briefly but agreed to table comprehensive 

discussion until the September meeting when we expect higher attendance. Only one PTA rep 

was available to attend in August. 

 

New Board of Education Cluster Representative: Ellen Flynn Giles is our new cluster 

representative. We plan to form questions and invite her to attend an upcoming meeting. 

 

School News: The most imperative late-breaking news is the renovation schedule and where 

OMHS fits in. There is an opportunity to go on the record supporting renovations to OMHS at 

the September 17 BOE meeting. The more who attend to speak out, the better. In preparation, 

the Education Committee co-chair has requested a copy of the infrastructure review used to 

determine renovation needs and schedules. 

 

SFES PTA will sell snow cones at the OM Fall Festival. 

SFES PTA has accepted a Bingo Night offer from the OM staff. They extended an offer to TSES 

PTA through the Education Committee and we are awaiting a response. 


